
 
 

 

Customer Advisory: CI2 - WAN HAI 517/0038E - PHASE OUT TAO 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2018-19/74 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Date: 19th July 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please note our CI2 Vessel WAN HAI 517/0038E ETA Nhava Sheva 21st July is phasing out 

at Qingdao. Hence all shipments to China – Shanghai, Ningbo & those routed via China will 

be loaded on next CI2 vessel JPO TAURUS / 154 ETD : 29 July.  

ONE Line appreciates your continued support. 

Please contact our Sales representative or Customer Service desk for any further clarification. 

 

 

Thank you. 

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 

 

 

Authorised Signatory 


